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Comments: Dear Mary C. Erickson and the Forest Plan Revision Team,

 

 

 

I am writing to express my solidarity with Save the Yellowstone Grizzly, which is in support of Alternative D in the

Custer Gallatin National Forest revision plan. Alternative D provides the best opportunity to create the most

secure habitat for the Yellowstone grizzly bear. The Yellowstone grizzly is threatened by the effects of climate

change, lack of secure habitat, high mortality rates, genetic isolation, lack of connectivity, declining food

resources, and human intolerance. Protecting the needs of the grizzly on the national forest adjacent to

Yellowstone is of great benefit to the health of the entire Greater Yellowstone Ecosystem and will allow the

grizzly safe passage to connect with the grizzlies in the Northern Continental Divide Ecosystem.

 

 

 

Please see attached letter for more detailed rationale provided by Save the Yellowstone Grizzly.

 

 

 

Thank you for your time,

 

Laurel Peacock

 

 

 

Attachment coded in 8866.


